Mr. Dell Davidson Custodian Intercollegiate Athletics University of Kansas

Dear Mr. Davidson:

Dr. Elbel reports that the new intramural field has some bad tractor ruts and gulleys, especially in the northeast and southwest corners. He said the depressions were really dangerous and advised their being filled in with dirt. Dr. Elbel would like to have this field fixed on Monday, if at all possible.

I should like to have the windows painted, both upstairs and downstairs, on both sides of the basketball court in the gym. The old paint is falling off in many places and the sun is striking the players in the eyes. This interfers with their practice.

Also, I would like to have you paint some white lines on the floor. I necessarily will have to show you where we want them but it is not much of a job and it would help our floor plays very much.

I would also like to have our basketball backstop cut off so as to conform with the regulations of the smaller board. You will remember that I spoke to you once before and you thought you could do it in the summer. We have a rule book here in the office which shows the dimensions, and anytime that you can get to it it would be a definite help to us. There will be quite a difference in shooting at the smaller boards than at the larger boards.

I would also like to talk with you and have you make me a ping pong or table tennis table.

Sincerely yours.

Director of Physical Education and Recreation Varsity Basketball Coach